
 

ParentPay - our new online payment service 

We are pleased to announce that from Monday 29th January we will be accepting        

payments online for items such as Allsorts, dinner money and school trips.  Using a secure 

website called ParentPay you will be able to pay online using your credit or debit card.   

ParentPay will be our preferred method of making payments to school. 

 

What are the benefits to parents and pupils? 

 ParentPay is easy-to-use and will offer you the freedom to make online payments 

whenever and wherever you like, 24/7  

 The technology used is of the highest internet security available ensuring that your 

money  will reach school safely – offering you peace of mind 

 Payments can be made by credit/debit card or also through PayPoint 

 Full payment histories and statements are available to you securely online at anytime 

 Your children will not have to worry about losing money at school 

 Parents can choose to be alerted when their balances are low via email and/or SMS 

text  

 

What are the benefits to our school? 

The more parents that use ParentPay, the greater the benefit is to our school.   

Using ParentPay also ensures that all financial transactions are safe and secure - helping 

us to remove costs associated with us having to manage cash securely on the school prem-

ises. 

 

How to get started with ParentPay 
We will shortly be sending you your account activation details, just follow the  

instructions in the letter we give you to get started with ParentPay.  

 

If you want to find out more about ParentPay go to:  

www.parentpay.com/Parents 



We have had to make some changes to next weeks lunch menu. 

Tuesday will now be : Sausage & Mash or Vegetarian Sauasage & Mash 

Wednesday will now be: Roast Beef or Roast Quorn.  

ICT club will commence this Wednesday 24th January. 

Zumba has some spaces available for children Y1 and upwards on Mondays 

3:15pm—4:15pm £3 per session. 

 Nail polish, make up and jewellery is not permitted at school (small studs 

are permitted).  

 If your child/ren has any sickness or diarrhoea that they are not to  

 return to school until 48 hours after the last bout of diarrhoea or  

 vomiting. 

Unfortunately Mrs Moustrides is off due to being unwell so we will welcome 

Miss Keeley from Monday who is a very experienced Early Years             

practitioner  





MON 12th FEB - Half Term Week  

MON 19TH FEB - Return to school  

WED 28TH MAR - Last day of Term 

THURS 29TH MAR - INSET day - school closed 

MON 16th APR - Summer Term Starts  

 

 

LEARNING FOR LIFE 

CLASS 1: Ari 

 

CLASS 2: Keira 

 

CLASS 3: Callum 

 

CLASS 4:  Charlie M 

HANDWRITING 

CLASS 1: Jamie 

 

CLASS 2:  Ronan 

 

CLASS 3:  Maisy 

 

CLASS 4: Harrison 

STAR AWARD 

CLASS 1:  Monty 

 

CLASS 2:  Ruby 

 

CLASS 3: Jasmine 

 

CLASS 4:  Tyler 

ATTENDANCE 

CLASS 1: 93% 

 

CLASS 2: 96.3%  

 

CLASS 3: 93.9% 

 

CLASS 4: 93.8% 


